
To whom it may concern,

I'm writing to OBJECT to the proposed Boarding House application.
Between the ever growing John Colet school and sports on the weekend there is absolutely no 
parking in the area. 
Cotentin Road is an already busy bus route and back road for many cars. Extra parked car will 
cause even more congestion and further t endanger the many pedestrians that walk the area.
With no footpath between the end of Cotentin Rd and the start of Wyatt Rd pedestrians will be 
exposed to a lot more traffic whilst walking on the road
I also believe a boarding house is inappropriate for this " rural" area of Belrose.

Thank you

Philip Johnston 
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